
I am against importing meat into Australia as no one knows what chemicals are used on cattle,what is 
put into the soil and what diseases are being brought into Australia. We have NLIS policy in place and 
imported meat will have no traceability.Also cattlemen are finding it hard to meet financial 
committments and having imported meat to compete with would make life more difficult.    
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